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August 2023 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 

Welcome back to Sangre De Cristo School District. 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well.  As we embark on a new academic year, we extend a warm welcome to all our returning students 
as well as those joining us for the first time.  We are thrilled to have each one of you as part of our Thunderbird family.   
The start of a new school year is a time filled with promise, opportunities, and growth.  It is a chance for us to reflect on our accom-
plishments and set new goals for the school year.  Our dedicated team of teachers and staff has been working diligently over the 
summer to prepare and engaging and enriching learning environment for all of our students.   
 
Throughout the year, we will continue to foster an inclusive and supportive community that embraces diversity, encourages collabo-
ration, and celebrates each student’s unique strengths.  We are committed to providing a safe and nurturing space for our students to 
learn, explore, and discover their passions. 
 
We will focus on providing a well-rounded education that not only emphasis academic excellence but also nurtures creativity, criti-
cal thinking, and character development.  Our goal is to equip every student with the skills and knowledge they need to thrive in an 
ever changing world. 
 
As we prepare for the new academic year, it is essential to remember that success comes from teamwork and open communication.  
We encourage parents and guardians to stay actively engaged in your child’s education, attend school events, and communicate with 
teachers and administrators whenever needed.  Working together, we can create a supportive network that will enable our students 
to flourish both academically and personally. 
 
Our staff returns on August 15 and students return on August 21.  We also want to recognize our custodial staff for working so dili-
gently on the building to get everything ready to go for this new year. 
 
If you have any questions please contact our office or visit our website at www.sangreschools.org. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

D. James Crews   

Sangre de Cristo School District 
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